
Overbrook 
Attendance  Center 
202 W. 7th Overbrook, KS 66524 

 
To: Dr. Steve Pegram and Board of Education 
From: David Fernkopf, OAC Principal 
Date: April 7, 2017 
Subject: April Report 
 
Kindergarten Round-Up 
 We have kindergarten round up scheduled for April 28th for 8:30-10:30.  At the 
round-up parents will learn what kindergarten will be like for their child, and the 
children will learn about the school.  The nurse and the PTO will also talk to the parents.  
I am not sure of how many will attend, but we have invited around 65 students. I am 
quite confident the number of students in kindergarten will grow quite a bit as we get 
closer to August enrollment. 
 
Field Trips 

April 21st second grade will be going to Baker Wetlands in Baldwin City and KU 
for an Allen Field House tour in Lawrence.  
 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
 Teachers worked very hard getting ready for parent teacher conference.  Teachers 
shared how students have been doing, along with answering any questions for the 
parents.  We had a good turn out this semester. 
 
Discipline Report 
 Below is a summary of disciplinary actions for Overbrook Attendance Center as 
of 4/7/17.  This last quarter has been going well so far, hopefully this trend continues. 
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3rd Grade Music Concert 
 Their music concert is scheduled in the fine arts dome for Wednesday, April 19th 
at 6:00 pm.  Ms. Jones has been working very hard with the third grade, so they are 
ready for the concert.  I am sure it will be a great performance! 
 
PTO Carnival 
 I want to invite everyone to the Spring Carnival which is Saturday, April 22nd 
from 1:00 to 4:00.  The event will be held at Overbrook Attendance Center.  PTO will be 
selling wristbands for $10.00.  The wristbands will include all the games for three hours. 
There will also be popcorn, snow cones, face painting and balloon animals included in 
the price of the wristbands.  Come join in the fun! 


